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Kindergarten News

Important Reminders

Homework

Week of February 4, 2025


*Email: vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

*Phone: 541-933-0251

*Website: http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/vaughan_r/

            Learning in Kindergarten

Reading: We will be reviewing letters A-Z, reviewing the 
sight words, I, like, the, see, and a, and continuing work with 
cvc words.

Writing:  We will be writing about winter activities and 
things we see in the winter.  We will also be reviewing letter 
formation for lowercase letters a-z.

Math:  We will continue work with addition, subtraction, 
teen numbers, and counting.

No School Days 
coming up:


January 31st

February 3rd


February


4th: Bike Fix-it Event 

(5:30pm)


5th: Conscious Discipline 

Parent Education Series 

(6:00pm)


6th: Accessible Education 

Parent Group (6:00pm)


Backpacks

Hello, we have been having a problem lately with kids bringing 

toys to school.  Sometimes toys get lost or stolen, so please 
take a moment to clean out your child’s backpack.  The only 

things they need in a back pack are, a library book, lunch box, 
change of clothes, Monday Mailer, and a water bottle.  

Anything else can stay at home.


Suggested: 


Read nightly for 20 minutes


Practice sounding out and 
writing these words.  After you 
write them practice reading 
them a few times.  Try and 
write a sentence using each 
word too! (cat, ten, big, pot, 
run)


Make a math subtraction story.  
Draw a picture, write an 
equation, and answer.
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